
MEFI Update September 2023



In the video attached is Edgar and Daniela.  They used to be part of MEFI and recently they 

returned.  They have been off the street for seven years and have been renting an apartment.  

Edgar has been working as a labourer and recently he had his monthly salary stolen.  MEFI was 

able to give them a food package.  Please pray for them especially as Daniela is due to give birth to 

their third child in October.



Recently MEFI has seen a number of people return to who haven’t been for a while and they have shared how God 

has been working in their lives.  One of these is Julio and he recently celebrated his birthday. He shared with Alex

and Paty that he no longer takes drugs, he is attending a church is working full time.



Recently MEFI took part in a press conference of a new ministry in 

Mexico called ‘Satura Kids.’  Alex and Paty were able to share about 

MEFI and there was a lot interest from people who were there.

Please pray that this could lead to more support for the work of MEFI. 

Paty is second from the left.

Margaret Neff an American missionary with 

OMS is second from the right.



Paty has also shared that a team from the US plans to visit 

MEFI in October to repair the roof which has been leaking.

Paty has also mentioned that a local radio and television 

station recently visited MEFI to find out more about the 

ministry and how they can support the work.

In her text messages Paty’s excitement is tangible about what 

God is doing in MEFI.


